
ANAHEIM, Calif., July 27 
(UPI),—The Orange County 
chapter of the California Re-
publican Assembly, the oldest 
party volunteer organization 
in the state, has voted to 
censure President Nixon for 
"betrayal of principles" in 
liis decision to visit Com-
m••nist China. 

The organization, which 
h2s about 15,000 members in 
Orange County Mr. Nixon's 
hirtinlac3 	vct-d on t''e 
motion yesterday. 

Tarn Rogers, cha'rman of 
the Orange County Republi-
c-m central Committee, said 
tie committee did not agree 
with the action. 

"My own personal opinion 
reflects that of Governor 
[Ronald] Regan and Senator 
[Barry] Goldwater in support-
ing the President," Mr. Rog-
e said. 
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